
Hello Dr. Stewart,

To follow is Dr. Metz documentation and after that is Dr. Rhea from Houston Texas in regards to the implant as well as patient records for my appointment scheduled on May 4, 2022 at 4 PM







Best regards
Juline A. Kerr
Ph: (808)866-4566
Em: supachic@att.net
Sent from my iPhone 13 PRO Max

Begin forwarded message:

From: The Dentists at Town & Country Village <office@dentistsattcv.com>
Date: February 8, 2022 at 2:23:01 PM EST
To: "Juline A. Kerr" <jkerr18@jh.edu>
Subject: Juline Kerr - Patient Records and X-rays from Dr Rhea

      External Email - Use Caution      

Hi Juline. Attached are you patient chart records along with x-rays. There are 7 bitewing x-rays (3/3/16), #2 single x-ray (3/3/16), #19 single x-ray (3/3/16) and one right side bitewing x-ray (8/16/16) attached. 

Thank you,

Patty (for Dr Rhea)

The Dentists at Town & Country Village

(713) 467-3458

791 Town and Country Blvd, Suite 222, Houston, Texas 77024

www.dentistsattcv.com



 Secured by Paubox - HITRUST CSF certified
















